
Fun in S.1 (7 September 2019) 

 

 

 

A guidance programme called ‘Fun in S.1’ was held by the Guidance Team on 7 

September 2019 (Saturday). The programme aimed to help S.1 students understand the 

challenges and changes in secondary school so that they can engage actively in school 

life and be joyful students.  

 

By taking part in a variety of activities, S.1 students learnt how to develop mutually 

supportive relationships with their peers through understanding, acceptance and 

appreciation. 

 







 

 


